
TRANSPORTATION BOARD REPORT FOR OCTOBER 2023
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    Hi all this is my October report, for the shop the mechanics had there hands full with 38 work orders, 
some were replacing ball joints, leaf springs on bus 007 working on replacing a fuel pump on bus 2123 
and minor tune ups, oil changes,6 windshield replacements to district vehicles, 4 windshield 
replacements, they also helped get Stevensville students back home safely by lending them one of our 
buses which was returned the next day, there team bus is still in our bus yard to date, Libby bus had fan 
belt issues but was replaced by Ed Burk so thank you Ed for going the extra mile to help these schools. 

    The office has been busy with bills, also been working as the radio operator in the morning and 
afternoon bus routes, also been busy with OPI getting milage of all bus routes for our reimbursement 
from the state. She is also training the other ladies to do her bills and timesheets since she will be out 
for a while due to surgery. Thank you, Ella! 

    Trip personal for October has 63 trips, which is daily field trips and sport trips college visits and speech 
n debate. This job takes a lot of work putting the trips out, getting drivers to cover these trips and 
getting them ready for the billing, thank you Lisa. 

     So, for disciplinary department they had 57 bus rite ups 3 bus removals they also met with some 
principles to prevent student bus removals, we are waiting for our robotic minibus called buster the bus 
so they can go to all schools to teach bus safety to all grades. Thank you, Jamie, Judy, and Crystal.

This is my October board report thanks for reading.


